
Feb 2022 Newsletter 

Dear TILT Teams,  

As it’s the week of love, what better way is there to express our love for TILT than this instalment 
of the newsletter! So grab your chocolates, arrange your roses and let your love for the trial wash 
over you, as you read through this study update… 

James Heighway, TILT Trial Coordinator 
 j.heighway@qmul.ac.uk  
+44 7868354223 

From all of us here at TILT HQ, we’d like to thank you all for your continued hard work 
on the TILT study, it is really appreciated! Please feel free to contact me with any 

suggestions/content for inclusion in the next instalment. 

Follow The Women’s Health 
Research Unit on Twitter!  
     @kt_network 

• In January we saw a total of 30 participants recruited and 18 randomised.  
• So far in February, 12 participants have been recruited and 20 randomised.  
• Homerton Hospital randomised participant 690 (HOM/0934) to the study! 
• St Barts Hospital randomised the 165th TILT participant (SBH/0265) in November! 
• Princess Anne Hospital randomised their 98th and final participant (PAH/0154) to TILT! 
• Hammersmith Hospital today randomised TILT participant number 60 (HMS/0078)! 
• CRGW, Plymouth reached 69 TILT randomisations (DER/0093) in November!  
• Chinese University of Hong Kong randomised participant 305 (UHK/0382) in January!  
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Recruitment and Randomisations 
Below is a summary of the recruitment and randomisation numbers from the last 4 months! 

Centre Total 
Rec

Total 
Rand

Feb 22 Jan 22 Dec 21 Nov 21
Rec Rand Rec Rand Rec Rand Rec Rand

Homerton University 
Hospital 940 692 9 14 15 7 4 4 25 9

Chinese University of 
Hong Kong 383 307 0 0 8 7 13 13 15 9

St Barts Hospital 272 169 1 1 1 0 3 3 11 8

Princess Anne 
Hospital 157 98

CRGW, Plymouth 93 69 0 0 0 0 0 0 1 1

Hammersmith 
Hospital 86 60 2 5 6 4 5 4 13 1

Bath Fertility Centre 35 28

Totals 1966 1423 12 20 30 18 25 24 65 28

Earlier this month, Doris Lanz, the Senior Trials Manager 
for the TILT Study, sadly left the Women’s Health Research 

Unit at QMUL, to start an exciting new chapter at the 
Institute of Cancer Research (ICR). 

We thank Doris for all of her work, support and guidance 
on the trial and wish her all the best in her new role at the 

ICR!  
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